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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
TO: Local Media     Date: October 4, 2023 
 
 
       From: Town Manager’s Office  
         

         
        

************************************************************************************* 
 
For Immediate Release: 
 
 

In observance of Indigenous Peoples’ Day, all Town offices will be closed on  
Monday, October 9, 2023, with the exception of emergency services. 

 
 

Parking is free at all metered spaces and in the pay-and-display lots on Sunday and Monday,  
October 8 and 9, 2023.   All other violations will be enforced. 

 
 

Brooks Memorial Library will be closed on Sunday and Monday, October 8 and 9, 2023. 
 
 

Trash, recycling and composting will be picked up on 
the normal schedule.  The pick-up schedule is NOT affected by the holiday. 

 
 

 
 

 


